
 

Relocation of Saturday Enhanced Access
Appointments, currently held at Spilsby Surgery,
Bull Yard, Simpson Street, Spilsby, Lincolnshire, 

PE23 5LG
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Due to unforeseen circumstances, from Saturday 6 April 2024, we
will be relocating our Face-to-Face Saturday appointments from

Spilsby Surgery to either Beacon Medical Practice in Skegness or
Marisco Medical Practice in Mablethorpe.

Please note that there will be no changes to staff or the availability of
appointments, and the Saturday service will remain open 9am to

5pm. The provision for weekday evening appointments remotely will
remain unchanged. 

 If you have any questions or comments about this change  please
complete our feedback form via this link: 

https://bit.ly/3PJ3Q00

Alternatively scan this QR code
with your phone camera to access
the feedback form online. 


